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Dear Sirs

The Oak Barn, Poulton Court, Northwood Green GL14 1NH  Application for prior approval for a larger homes rear extension under GPDO Schedule 2 Part 1 
This prior approval application is for a rear extension.  
The application comprises the following papers:  

Prior approval application Form 

Sheet A – Site Plan  

Sheet B – Existing Layout 

Sheet C – Proposed Layout 

Planning fee £96
Approval DF7766 from 1987 for the Barn conversion
Yours sincerely,

BRIAN GRIFFIN FRICS FAAV

Chartered Surveyor

Planning Statement 
Application for prior approval for a domestic rear extension under GPDO Schedule 2 Part 1 
1. Introduction – Oak Barn received approval in 1987 under reference DF7766.  We forward the Approval Notice which does not contain a planning condition removing permitted development rights.  Oak Barn therefore is eligible to be considered for a Larger Home extension.  The dwelling house has not been previously extended and this application is for a rear near 8 m single storey extension within the parameters allowed.   
2.     The proposal – The supporting plans show the existing dwelling and the proposed extension.  
3.     The proposed extension -  The extension is nearly 8 m deep for about a 5 m width of the dwelling and is less than 4 m high and the eaves are less than 3 m high and the extended dwelling will be more than 7 m from the rear curtilage boundary. 
3.1
The rear extension has a chimney which is less than 1 m above the proposed ridge line.  It is more than 4 m high, but a chimney can be installed under permitted development rights when it is no more than 1 meter above a ridge line. 
3.2
The addresses of the three adjoining premises are given on the application form, with whom the applicant is in close contact. The rear extension is out of sight of all three properties. 

4.
Conclusion – We consider that the rear extension is permitted development under the GPDO and is subject to the prior approval procedure and can be undertaken without needing prior approval or planning approval subject to satisfying the criteria in the GPDO. 
BRIAN GRIFFIN FRICSFAAV 

Chartered Surveyor
pp Tim Ashman 
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